



(المفردات - الاستيعاب المقروء - القواعد - التعبير)
(الدرجة الكلية: 60 درجة)

نموذج الإجابة

I- READING (30 Marks)

A) Vocabulary (14 Marks)

14

a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (4 x 2 = 8 Marks)

- Mothers always their children and protect them from danger.
a) **defend** b) exchange c) combine d) emphasise
- Old people have more knowledge and because of life experiences.
a) application b) president c) **wisdom** d) alley
- The North Pole is very cold, so it is to find plants there.
a) various b) **unusual** c) electrical d) skillful
- A smartwatch is a/an device that has many functions.
a) proud b) cruel c) innocent d) **wearable**

b) Fill in the spaces with the most suitable words from the list below: (4 x 1½ = 6 Marks)

(advanced - vote - please - obsessed - spread)

- Nowadays, many people are **obsessed** with looking perfect.
- The students tried to **please** their teacher by doing the homework.
- Doctors use **advanced** medical devices and tools to treat patients.
- Islam encourages us to stop wars and **spread** peace and kindness.

B- Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)

16

Read the following passage carefully, then answer the questions that follow:

Many inventions have changed the world throughout history. These inventions have improved our lives and made some tasks much easier. The following are some of the inventions that have affected our lives deeply.

The airplane's invention has changed the way people travel. It has made travelling fast, easy and more comfortable. Before, people travelled by ships to far places, but it took months to complete a journey. Then, the first airplane was invented in the 20th century. After the invention of the airplane, travel became faster and more comfortable. Today, airplanes can carry hundreds of passengers, and can travel long distances around the world in a short time.

The smartphone is another great invention that plays an important part in our daily lives. It has made it easy and more **convenient** to get information and connect with family and friends around the world. The smartphone is also used for many things. For example, **it** is a calculator, a calendar and a camera. It has also been a lifesaver for a lot of people in case of emergency.

Many of the tools and products we use in our daily lives were invented by normal people. You can be an inventor, too, by thinking about simple things people need and trying to come up with a new idea. Your idea may become a useful invention and you may become a famous inventor.

a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (6 x 2 = 12 Marks)

9. What is the main idea of the 1st paragraph?

- a) There are many famous inventors.
- b) Travelling has become easier than before.
- c) It is easy to connect with people around the world.
- d) **Inventions have affected our lives and made things easier.**

10. The underlined word '**convenient**' in the 3rd paragraph means:
- a) boring
 - b) funny
 - c) **suitable**
 - d) different
11. The underlined word '**it**' in the 3rd paragraph refers to:
- a) life
 - b) world
 - c) family
 - d) **smartphone**
12. The smartphone is a lifesaver because:
- a) it helps us get information.
 - b) it is used as a calculator and a camera.
 - c) **it helps people in case of emergency.**
 - d) it is used to connect with family and friends.
13. According to the passage, which of the following sentences is **NOT TRUE**?
- a) Inventions made some tasks much easier.
 - b) The first airplane was invented in the 20th century.
 - c) **Today, airplanes cannot travel long distances.**
 - d) Normal people invented many tools and products.
14. What is the author's purpose in writing this text?
- a) To list the names of famous inventors.
 - b) **To give information about inventions.**
 - c) To tell us about the history of airplanes.
 - d) To show the disadvantages of smartphones.

b) Answer the following questions: (2 X 2 = 4 Marks)

15. How did people travel before inventing airplanes?

Before inventing airplanes, people travelled by ships.

16. What can you do to be an inventor?

I can think about simple things people need and try to come up with a new idea.

II- WRITING (30 Marks)

A) Grammar (14 Marks)

14

a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (4 x 2= 8 Marks)

17. Next month, we a nice competition at school.

- a) having b) had c) were having d) **are having**

18. My sister made the cookies all by

- a) **herself** b) myself c) itself d) himself

19. The more you practise English, the you speak.

- a) good b) **better** c) best d) better than

20. I put I need in my schoolbag.

- a) everywhere b) everybody c) **everything** d) something

b) Do as shown between brackets: (3 x 2= 6 Marks)

21. "Eat healthy food," said the doctor.

(Report the sentence)

The doctor asked me to **eat healthy food**.

22. Ali is talented. Ali is active.

(Join using: both ... and)

Ali is both talented and active.

23. I need to buy more clothes.

(Make negative)

I don't need to buy more clothes.

B) Writing (16 Marks)

16

Write on the following topic:

Technology has changed the way we communicate with the world.

Plan and write a **report** of two paragraphs of not less than (10 sentences) **discussing how communication in the past was different than today.**

Your writing should include **a topic sentence, supporting details and a conclusion.**

The Plan (2 Marks)

The Topic (14 Marks)

Rubrics	Planning (mind mapping, graphic organizers, outline)	Exposition of ideas and coherence	Paragraphing and number of sentences	Grammar	Spelling	Handwriting	Punctuation	Total
	2	7	2	1	2	1	1	16

- 2 marks to be deducted from the total mark for changing the format.
- Off point topics receive ZERO.

انتهت الأسئلة
مع تمنياتنا لكم بالنجاح